
 

    
 

Please follow the headteacher on Twitter @StJosephsLeigh 
Friday 5th July 2019   

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Summer 2 Week 5 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
A message from the Headteacher 
The children enjoyed an assembly led by Angela from NED’s Mindset Mission this morning. (Never give up, Encourage others and Do your best) 
This was an excellent assembly in which all the children were totally engaged. Angela chose three children who answered questions well and 
gave them a free yoyo. Well done, Jasmine, Tate and Lewis. Thank you Angela for conveying this important message in such a fun and 
memorable way. Yoyos will be on sale for the next two weeks. For more information about NED please ask your child/children and also check out 
this video from Home Connection, Teaching Growth Mindsets. It’s Kelly Corrigan’s video for parents www.youtube.com/watch?v=OhLJPhxuvGM 
which shows a compelling conversation between a parent and Dr. Christine Carter, executive director of the Greater Good Science Centre. This 
four and a half minute video is part of a discussion series called HALF FULL - Social Science for Raising Happy Kids.  
 
Hope to see everyone on Sunday at our annual Summer Fayre.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Quote of the week                   Thank you for completing and returning the Parent Questionnaire sheets.                                                                                  

 
A Year 5 pupil said, 
 
‘The illusions were great! It helps people achieve the goal they really want to reach. 
 I’m going to try really hard to get my goal in life to be a police officer. I’m going to say to myself every time I am struggling – NED NED NED!’ 
 
Enjoy your weekend. Hopefully I will see you on Sunday at our Summer Fayre. 
 
From Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 57 

No owner 
If you are interested in owning a number 

from September, please call into the office 
because we have 16 available numbers. 
(£1 per week term time only - £25 prize) 

 
Thank you. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
 

As the weather is warm, please 
remember to bring your child into 

school wearing a blue cap. 
 

If you do not have one then 
please ask our school providers.  

 
Bang Bang or A&H Rosenfield 

(in the market) 
 

Also please apply sun cream in 
the morning, before school, so 

your child is covered and 
protected for the day. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES REMINDER 
For Year 6 Parents. 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 9am  

Wednesday 10th July in school hall.  
 

‘Summer Vacation’ Year 6 play  
is now Wednesday 10th July 6pm 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wednesday 17th July in School hall 9am 
  

ALWAYS AWARD WINNERS 
The class with the most children achieving their always award  

 is Year  1 again 
Well done children. 

 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the most team 

points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
 

                   Infants                                                          Juniors 
Reception – Liam Hardy                                 Year 3 – Lexxie Gillibrand 
Year 1 – Kornelia Chorazyczewsha               Year 4 – Sonny Coleman 
Year 2 – Angelica Flanagan                            Year 5 – James Mann 
                                                                            Year 6 – Dylan Mc Kenna 
 
 

 

A POLITE REQUEST 
Please can I remind Parents/Carers not to pull in  

and drop children off at the front of the school gates.  
Please use the car parks. Thank you. 

Wimbledon 
Strawberries & Ice cream  

on sale next week 

 
We will be selling Strawberries and Ice Cream to 
all our children each afternoon for one week only. 
They can either bring 50p each day and hand it 

to their teachers in the morning  
(so we know how many to prepare)  

or they can pay £2.50 for the full week  
if you know they will want some every day. 

 

 
 
                         

 
 

LLG Football Competition 
 

Mr Breslin will be taking a team of footballers to compete in a Mini League 
Football afternoon on Tuesday 9th July at Bedford High School. 

 
The football training session open to Year 4, 5 & 6 pupils to select the team 

takes place tonight after school Friday 5th July 3.30 - 4.30pm.  
 

You will be notified if your child is taking part on Monday by PING. 
 

Any parental help with transport would be greatly appreciated.  

 
 
 
. 
 
 

The FOSJ 
SUMMER FAYRE 

This Sunday 
7th July 

Please come and join 
us. 

Opens 11.30am 
Tombola, Stocks, Buzz Wire 

Spin the Wheel, 
Pottery Painting, Face Painting, 

Bouncy Castle, 
Welly Whanging, Beat the goalie 

Coconut shy and much more. 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OhLJPhxuvGM

